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1 message

Shirley Rockmacher <shirleyrockmacher@hotmail.com> Thu, Aug 9, 2018 at 2:00 PM

To: "Psc@utah.gov" <Psc@utah.gov>
PSC please consider the following:
As HEAL Utah has written, the value of expired net metering credits are not being used as effectively as they could be to
provide additional assistance to low income families. Support the recommendation to transfer these funds to the

Weatherization Assistance Program. Please ensure that the funds provide additional support for low income programs
rather than offsetting cost.

We, personally, are about to install solar panels at our residence and would prefer the credits be returned to us. However,
since RMP has refused that option, | believe funds should not be used to offset costs RMP was already using to assist
low income residents, but should rather be used to help weatherize or increase assistance.

Thank you.

Shirley Steinmacher, PG

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/AELYn1GTUmMIKXUMKQPcSg412_3LMheO1_boxwgNRUWZO90RAGZrd/u/0/?ui=2&ik=4a07da40d9&jsver=2GTQnLdff...
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